
From: notify@yahoogroups.com on behalf of Renee [reneepecos@earthlink.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2006 2:49 PM 
To: FSIS RegulationsComments 
Subject: Horse slaughter plants 

Did you not notice the people in this country are not for this. This 
is inhumane and cruel. Remember the glutton Italians (which were on
Hitlers side) and the rest of the foreigners can eat their own horses.
The USDA does not support the UNITED STATES OF AMERICA OR ITS PEOPLE. 
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